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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Treatment of Choreographic Works in RDA 
 
 
CILIP thanks the LC representative for the discussion paper. 
 
CILIP has no collective view on the questions posed by the paper or the 
options it offers, but welcomes further discussion and proposals for the 
revision of RDA in this area. 
 


